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• Students in grades K – 6 are completing their spring MAP testing in the areas of reading, math, 

and language usage.  We are proud of our students for their hard work, and will share school-
wide results at an upcoming school board meeting.  

 
• Plans are being made for many great summer learning opportunities at LES. We look forward to 

sharing these with you at next month’s meeting.  
 

• Our students have been thriving in their various afterschool activities.  The cast and crew of 
“The Lion King Jr” will be presenting their show on Friday, April 26th and Saturday, April 27th.  
Their hard work and diligence over the last several months will undoubtedly pay off. Our LES 
Robotics team participated in the state-wide tournament in Lexington, Kentucky on April 18th. 
They competed very well among other teams in their age groups from around our state. Our 
Chess Club members participated in the prestigious Queen City Classic in March and had a 
fantastic showing. Other clubs still running this spring are: Student Council, Spring Gardening 
Club, and Running Club. We are proud of our students who are participating in the many extra-
curricular activities offered here at Lincoln and are grateful to our staff members for their 
dedication to the groups they sponsor.  

 
• Twenty-four students were registered during our Kindergarten Registration Night held on April 

4th. Our Preschool Jamboree Event will be held on May 2nd. We always have a multitude of 
community agencies represented at both events sharing their resources for our families.     
 

• Our Annual Family Literacy Night was held on Thursday, April 18th. During the evening, students 
with their families came to pick up their Student Treasure books and enjoyed an interactive 
performance with Circus Dojo!    

 
• Grade level teams (primary) and Content Teams (intermediate) continue ongoing curriculum 

work - Flashback Analysis, Live Scoring, Curriculum document revision, Analyzing student work, 
etc. These on-going comprehensive and collaborative conversations and work are leading to our 
increased knowledge of individual student progress.  
 
 

• Important Upcoming Dates at Lincoln Elementary School:   
• May 8th – May 14th KPREP Testing  
• May 16th – May 17th – LES Recognition and Awards Day Celebrations 

o May 16th – Preschool graduations  
o May 16th – 4th – 6th grades Evening Awards Ceremonies 
o May 17th – K – 3rd grades Afternoon Awards Ceremonies  

• May 21st  – No School – Election Day  
• May 22nd and May 23rd  – LES Field Days  
• May 24th – 3rd Annual Last Day Picnic at the Park   


